In Appreciation

T would like to thank everyone who had a part in making
the 2001 Jacksonian a treasure for years to come.

I appreciate the staff members who sold ads because
without our advertisers we would not be able to produce the
quality of yearbook we provide for you each year.

I appreciate the staff members who were willing to do
whatever was asked.

Special appreciation is extended to Kendall Carter,
Editor, and staff member Jodie Martin who were willing to
give extra time and effort to the production of the
Jacksonian.

I also appreciate Penni Strickland who assisted me in our
efforts to bring you this 2001 JACKSONIAN.

I hope that you will overlook any mistakes that have
been made and enjoy the yearbook to the fullest.

Mrs. Lenore Thompson, Adviser
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